Cobb's Glen Newsletter March 2022

A Word from Wade

I can't begin to thank everyone enough for all of thoughts and prayers received during Moms last days and after her passing. She was a great woman and loved this golf course and town as much as anybody. I will miss seeing her and Daisey riding around in a golf cart down 9 cart path and beyond. Her spirit will live on and we will continue our efforts to improve Cobb's Glen every year as she would have wanted. Thank you for your support and kindness through the whole ordeal. Cobb's Glen is really one big family and she always loved that aspect of it. A special thanks to the neighbors in Green Chase for taking such good care of her in her last few years. They would bring her food, bring in her paper, minor house repairs, you name it and they were there to help.

We have purchased the carpet for the right side of the range tee. Thank you Cobb's Glen MGA! This is another joint project where the MGA is paying for the carpet and Cobb's Glen will pay for the concrete pad and labor for installation. Thank you again for all you do to help and we look forward to future projects.

We have done some preliminaries for the project on #13 tee although I apologize for it taking so long but we will get to the final stages asap. We have already removed trees, removed cart-path and hauled some of the dirt. Lee will enlarge, level and sod the new tee as soon as the range project is finished.

From The Pro-Shop

March Madness

I want to thank all the members for their participation in the Texas 2 Man event. Unfortunately, the weather made us cancel the 2nd round.

We are wrapping up a few items in regards to rate changes and operations. Any price or rate increases for items effecting members will be in place by April 1st.

Later this month, we will be switching to Range BAGS, getting away from baskets. We will have 1 size Range Bag. It is equivalent to the current small basket quantity. It will remain at \$5 for members and the PUBLIC will have a slightly higher price.

Sign-up sheets for the MGA Dinner and Irish 4 Ball are in the Pro Shop.

I'm looking forward to another good golf season. Hope to see you soon!

From the MGA

The 2022 MGA season kicks off in the month of March. We will have our MGA opening dinner on Thursday March 10th at the Cobbs Glen 19th hole restaurant. Cash bar starts at 5:30 and dinner will be served at 6:30. The MGA will be preparing and serving rib steaks, the 19th hole will provide and serve potato, salad, roll and a dessert. We did not have a 2021 MGA opening dinner, so I hope you all come for this year's dinner. Sign up in the pro-shop, email, or phone for the dinner. Then show up, pay our \$25 MGA annual dues, and the steak dinner will be included with your dues, cannot beat that deal. Saturday March 12th will be our opening tournament, the Irish 4-man. The Irish 4-man has become our standard opening day tournament. The format is a 4-person team, the team plays one best net score on holes 1-6, then plays 2 best net scores on holes 7-12, 3 best net scores on holes 13-15 and then all 4 net scores count on holes 16-18. This always provides for an exciting finish will all scores count. We will determine a max net score in order to end the suffering should it be required. We would love to see all of our 2021 members back this year and have room to add more. If you know of anyone that is interested, the opening dinner is a great way for new members to meet the rest of us and get a great dinner, as well. If they are not available for the dinner that are still welcome to join, just get their name to us and we will get them hooked up. Here is to a great 2022 MGA season, see you all at the dinner and/or the Irish 4-man.

From the Business Office

In last month's newsletter I reminded everyone of the yearly range plan which was billed this month. If you missed it, I will remind you next February to sign up for the yearly plan. If you were already on yearly range plan, it rolled over and automatically re-signed and charged you for this year.

For **Social** members, remember that you have until May 31 to clear up your account for 2021. You will need to clear up your balances before resigning for your pool membership during the month of May. If you still have a large pool balance from last season, you may want to start clearing up now. As always, let us know if you have any questions about your membership or your statements.